
Parent Coffee
meet-up

We hope to see you there!

organized by the Oradell Special Education
Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC).

Please join us for a

Drop in Monday, October 10, 2016,

anytime from 7:30 p.m. to 9 p.m.

@ Cool Beans, 304 Kinderkamack Road, Oradell

Please e-mail oradellsepac@gmail.com
with questions or to learn more
about the Oradell SEPAC.


